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Intermittent Lane Closures Planned  

for Nine Mile Road Side Streets 

 
 

Chipley, FL – Traffic on Navy Federal Way, Foxtail Loop and Bell Ridge Drive will be 

intermittently reduced to one lane Tuesday, Nov. 22 from 7 p.m. to 10 p.m. as crews make repairs 

to the pavement. Traffic flaggers will be on site to safely direct drivers through the work zone. 

 

All activities are weather dependent and may be delayed or rescheduled in the event of inclement 

weather. Drivers are reminded to use caution, especially at night, when traveling in a work zone and 

to watch for construction workers and equipment entering and exiting the roadway.   

For more project information and the latest traffic advisories, visit 

www.facebook.com/9mileroadwidening or @9mileroadwidening on Instagram. You may also 

follow the Florida Department of Transportation District Three on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl or like us 

on Facebook at www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL. 
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